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April 19, 2012 
 
 
 
RE:  UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY- HURON CHURCH LINE 
 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to keep residents updated regarding Windsor-Essex 
Parkway construction activities, we are writing to inform you of the upcoming construction works 
scheduled in your area. 
 
Constructions activities will be taking place overnight on Friday, April 20, 2012 after midnight, so 
being Saturday, April 21, 2012 between midnight and 5:00 a.m. at the corner of Huron Church 
Road and Huron Church Line. The Parkway Infrastructure Constructors will be removing a small 
portion of sidewalk and curb in this area and backfilling in its place. One lane of Huron Church 
Line will be closed to facilitate these operations. 
 
Please note that specialized equipment, as well a reduction in the amount of equipment utilized 
will help ensure this is a low noise generating activity.  
 
 
We appreciate your cooperation during this time. Construction activities are scheduled pending 
weather conditions. Please visit our project website for any modifications regarding the timing of 
these works. Should you have any questions or concerns please contact the Windsor Essex 
Mobility Group Public Liaison Office at 1-877-WE-PKWAY (1-877-937-5929) or via e-mail at 
wep-plo@wemg.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Parkway Infrastructure Constructors 


